
TOWN OF GRAVENHURST 
MUSQUASH ROAD DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 

SCHEDULE B, CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 

The Town of Gravenhurst is proposing improvements to the drainage system in the area of Musquash Road and 
Private Street shown below. The study will investigate ways to address historical flooding issues in the existing 
drainage system.  

 

The Town is proceeding with a Schedule B Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) to consider the impacts 
associated with the potential improvements. The Class EA process will include the following: 

 Identify the problem and alternative solutions; 
 Inventory the existing environments within the study area; 
 Consider potential impacts to the noted environments and possible mitigating measures; 
 Solicit public and agency consultation and participation; 
 Evaluate the alternatives based on the project objectives, environmental impacts and comments provided; 

and  
 Identify a preferred solution, document the process in a Project File available for public review and comment. 

The purpose of this notice is to invite public and agency input and comment early in the study such that comments 
can be incorporated into the planning and overall study design. Comments should be directed to the Consultant 
noted below. A further opportunity for public input and comment will be provided at an upcoming Public Information 
Centre (PIC) during which time the various alternative solutions and assessment of each will be presented. Please 
watch the Town of Gravenhurst website for further details of the PIC.  

Owner 
Town of Gravenhurst 
3-5 Pineridge Gate 
Gravenhurst, ON P1P 1Z3 
 
Andrew Stacey, C.E.T. 
Director of Infrastructure Services 
Andrew.Stacey@gravenhurst.ca 
705-687-3412 ext 2243   

Consultant 
Tatham Engineering Limited 
8 Barron Drive 
Bracebridge, ON   P1L 0A1 
 
Brandon McKenzie, P.Eng. 
Project Engineer 
bmckenzie@tathameng.com 
705-645-7756 ext 2058 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will be become part of the public record. 

This Notice issued June 6, 2022. 


